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Attention!
We will be having our first of

three Penny Wars starting
nyaweek of March 20, 2017

to raise money for a new AED unitl

Bxlumated Cxvinnl Dnltrilnia

= The teams are:
S 5 indergarten, Third. and Sixth Grades

First, Fourth, and Seventh Grades Y
(28

Second, Fifth, and Eighth Grades
Each team must work together to win...special prize to be announced! "i‘ A

Rules: ‘

Pennies put in your team’s jar will be o
worth one point
& (L Quarters, dimes, and nickels put in opposing
teams’ jars will subtract points

Dollar amounts will be worth two points for whomever's jar they
are in

o The "war” will last one school week in the cafeteria

We hope you join us in raising money for our new AED unit.
Don’t forget your change the week of March 20!




DEAR FAMILY,

Did you know the arts are the foundational building blocks for all the
other educational disciplines? That's why we have partnered with your
child’s school to create a unique opportunity to celebrate their artistic
accomplishments while raising much needed funds for the school.

Coming home soon will be your child’s custom catalog featuring their
artwork. Won'’t you help make your child feel like an accomplished
artist by purchasing keepsakes for the whole family containing their
Mmasterpiece? The school earns profit from every order. And as a thank
you for participating, we provide each child with a sheet of stickers
imprinted with their artwork - absolutely FREE!

Watch for more details about the campaign and order deadlines.
All online and paper order forms must be turned in by the due date
on your child’s custom catalog. (No late orders can be accepted.)

Together, we can help support the school, build your child’s self-esteem,
and create lasting keepsakes from your child’s artistic achievements.

squareRl AT




March, 2017
Dear Saint Peter School Families,

Thank you for your continuous support of Saint Gregory’s Food
Pantry. Our soup donations were delivered recently by fourth grade
parents. Our next project is our Lenten project, collecting for Easter.

We hope to collect donations which can be used to fill Easter
baskets for needy children and young people. Items such as Easter
candy, trinkets, gift items, egg coloring kits, and even small baskets,
Easter grass, and cellophane for wrapping the baskets are needed.
Some small gift suggestions are coloring books, crayons, socks, nail
art supplies, books, chalk, markers, jewelry, hair accessories, and
Easter collectibles. Anything you’d like to find in an Easter basket
would be a good idea.

All of our classes will be collecting your donations to be delivered
to Saint Gregory’s. Should your family wish to fill and wrap a basket,
it would be gratefully accepted and delivered with all of our individual
donations. All donations are due by April 4.

Thank you for your continuous generosity. Your children are
learning so much from you about doing God’s will by helping others.
God bless you during this holy Lenten season.

Sincerely,

Miss Butler




SAINT PETER SCHOOL

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence

Join us for a Kindergarten Discovery Day!
Engaging activities, snacks and program information

March 23, 2017 9:00 -10:30am
e =4 'v'{_,{yf' . ;'-,— *" : “;f ' —J

Come and see what is in store for The Class of 2026!
Registration is now open for Kindergarten September 2017

RSVP: saints@stpschool.org or call us at 732.892.1260
415 Atlantic Avenue, Point Pleasant Beach, NJ



TALENT
Saint Peter Talent Show 2017

Saint Peter SChool will be having a Talent Show on Friday, April
7¢h, T you would like to partiCipate, please read the flyer
carefully, then fill out the applicatioh and follow the directions.

e A copy of the lyrics must be handed in
with the application by March 15™,
e Lyrics must be approved before practicing.

e Time is limited fo 3 minutes. /i \b\
e Students limited to one act. A ﬁ

e Present act- March 22 (please have a note permitting you to
go to practice.) S
o Dress rehearsal- March 29™.

o Talent show- Friday April 7™.

Student Name
Grade

Student signature

Parent signature

Thank you, Talent Show Coordinators:

Mrs. Baglivio Mrs. Russ Mrs. Nocchi



CLUUB NEWS

THE SPRING ART CLUB IS OPEN TO STUDENTS
GRADES 5-8.
THE STUDENT'S WILL BE CREATING ART AND CRAFT PROJECTS.
ITIS A SIX WEEK PROGRAM
BEGINNING TUESDAY, MARCH 28™ THROUGH MAY 16 th
(NO Art Club April 11th&18th) STUDENTS MEET AT 2:30 TO 3:30
CLASS IS LIMITED TO 15 STUDENTS
THERE IS A $10.00 fee.

NAME
GRADE




PTA NEWS

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS IN GRADES K-8
IT'S ART CONTEST TIME!

DESIGN THE PROGRAM COVER FOR THE
EASTER MONDAY CARD PARTY
THIS YEARS THEME IS

YOUR DRAWING MUST REFLECT THE CHOSEN THEME IN SOME WAY
ENTRIES MUST BE RECEIVED BY

MARCH 30, 2017

Instructions:

USE ONLY DARK INK, DARK PENCIL OR DARK MARKER— NO COLORS

USE ONLY WHITE PAPER
WRITE YOUR NAME AND GRADE ON THE BACK OF THE DRAWING
ALL ENTRIES BECOME PROPERTY OF ST. PETER SCHOOL

DRAWING MUST BE DONE ON 5 3 X 8 3" PAPERS
(ONE HALF A STANDARD SIZE PIECE OF PAPER)

*DRAWING MUST INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING LETTERING*

ST. PETER SCHOOL PTA
EASTER MONDAY CARD PARTY 2017
“BLUE RIBBON BASH”

COVER WINNER WILL BE NOTIFIED BY
APRIL 7, 2017
***ALL SUBMISSIONS WILL BE IN THE PROGRAM***

RETURN ALL ENTRIES TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE—
ATTENTION: LINDA REHRER k/0 JACK grade 5
PLEASE CONTACT ME AT 848-448-3600 WITH ANY QUESTIONS
GOO0D Luck!



CALLING ALL
FAMILIES

Please consider donating to the Easter Monday Gift
Auctlon, either individually or with a group! This is one of
our Largest fundraisers and we depend on this event to help

the PTA reach tts annual goal.

WISH UST

Gaming Systems
Wide screen televisions

Golf Clubs
Bicycles

BBQ 6Grill
Ipads
Use of timeshares
Broadway/Talk show tickets
Weekend get-a-ways

ANYTHING ELSE THAT YOU WOQULD LIKE TO WIN AT A GIFT
AUCTIONII
CONTACT LINDA (848-448-3600) OR VICKIE (848-448-8382) for more information




Calling all families to advertise your business
at the Easter Monday Gift Auction

SAINT PETER SCHOOL PTA
ADVERTISING APPLICATION

Business Name:

Contact Name:
Address:

Phone Number:
Email Address:

TYPE OF AD FOR OUR 800 to 1,000 GUESTS TO SEE

Wall Sponsor  (sign) $125
Ad Journal $100

DEADLINE FOR ALL AD APPLICATIONS IS MARCH 30, 2017
ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE

Please submit ad information and payment to:
St. Peter School
415 Atlantic Avenue
Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742
Attn: Linda Rehrer/Advertising Gift Auction

Please email your print ready ad to Heimsrehrer@aol.com

COMMENTS:



mailto:Heimsrehrer@aol.com

E-ster Monday Gift Auction

Class Baskets

Please donate items that relate to your child’s class theme for
the gift baskets and help make the gift auction a success!

Students can bring donations to their classroom or parents can
bring donations to the March PTA meeting.
Thank you for your support!

Kindergarten
First Grade
Second Grade
Third Grade
Fourth Grade
Fifth Grade
Sixth Grade
Seventh Grade
Eight Grade

1354

Princess/Dress Up

Family Game/Movie Night
Summer Fun

Dog Lover’s Basket
Gardening Basket
Lego Basket

Star Wars

Sports and Fitness
Spa at Home




SPORTS NEWS

Saint Peter School

Alumni Basketball Game
- Sunday, April 2, 2017

It+'=s for our Blue Ribbon Scheol!

Join us for a fun afternoon at the
Saint Peter School Gym.

* Come watch 5t. Peter School Alumni play
a friendly game of basketball.
All are welcome!
* Join us before the game for mass at

5t. Peter Church at 12:00pm.

Sunday April 2, 2017
&ym Deoors Open at 1:15pm
$4 admission fee will be charged at the door
Game time et 1:30pm
All proceeds will be donated to St. Peter School

LOOKIMNG FOR S5T. PETER SCHOOL ALUMNI
who played on the girls or boys Varsity or Junior Varsity
5t. Peter School basketball teams ——
We need you to make this event a successl
Players who pre-register before March 17™ will be randomly assigned on
game day to two co-ed teams to play in the Alumni game.
%10 player pre-registration required (includes cost of player t-shirt)

Contact Jill Hewitt for player registration form or more event details
Phone: 732-899-7672 or email: hewittjo®yahoo.com




